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Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission 

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P.O. Box 436

                        Stanfordville, NY 12581

Final Minutes

January 20, 2010


The Conservation Advisory Commission convened their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on January 20, 2010.  The meeting was called to order at 5:50 pm by Chairperson, Lisa Kilmer.

Members present:  Beth Ashton, Barry Haydasz, Lisa Kilmer, Mike Picinelli, and Karen Sergio

Members absent: Charlie Shaw

 Minute’s approval

Karen made a motion to approve the December 2009 minutes as written.  Mike seconded the motion and all were in favor.

New Business

Membership


Tanya Roy was scheduled to meet with the CAC regarding her application for the vacancy, but she did not show up.

Old Business 
Annual Election


Beth made a motion to nominate Lisa as the Chairperson and Barry as the Co-chairperson of the CAC for 2010.  Karen seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Master Plan Revision


Work on this subject will continue when more is known about the potential reformation of the Codes Committee.

Stanford Wildlife Preserve


The Land Dedication Agreement was handed out and reviewed. Lisa felt we should wait until next month to decide on how to interpret the agreement.  Beth will get information about the Christopher Reeves Foundation Grant that Johanna had initiated.

WIC


Karen attended the recent Wappinger Intermunicipal Council (WIC) meeting and talked about some of the preliminary results from the survey of municipal leaders and residents.  Next WIC meeting is on April 9th at 8 am with the location to be determined.

Meeting Schedule


The next monthly meeting of the CAC will be on Wednesday, February 10th at 5:30pm

Karen made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Barry seconded the motion and all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Beth Ashton.

